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In Favor of HCR 3018 

Senate Agriculture and Veterans Affairs 

March 21, 2025 

 

Chairman Luick and Committee members: 

 

For the record, my name is Lesley Icenogle. Thank you for the opportunity to testify on 

behalf of the North Dakota Corn Growers Association (NDCGA) in favor of House 

Concurrent Resolution 3018. 

 

NDCGA supports this effort to bring clarity and consistency to water and wetlands 

regulations in North Dakota. As evidenced by the number of related bills this session, 

this is a timely topic for study with significant implications for agriculture. 

 

NDCGA urges a Do Pass recommendation on HCR 3018. Thank you for your 

consideration. 


